
2 February 2025   
 

If you have an item, please contact Mary on notices@rwbmc.co.uk by the preceding Tuesday evening 
 

   
Royal Wootton Bassett Methodist Church                 www.rwbmc.co.uk 
 

Minister - Rev. Shirlyn Toppin - Tel. 01793 853197 
  
Lectionary - Jeremiah 1:4-10; Psalm 71:1-6; 1 Corinthians 13:1-13; Luke 4:21-30. 
 
Prayer Rota - Whitehill Lane in RWB; Shrivenham Methodist Church in our Circuit;  
             Bolton & Rochdale District; Kenya Methodist Church. 
 
Please pray for the week's activities and those taking part: 
Monday 3 February                          7.30pm - Bible Study in Church - Revelation Chapters 2 & 3 
Tuesday 4 February              10.00am - Tuesday Morning Pop-In & Light Lunch 
Wednesday 5 February  2.15pm - Friendship Group - Travelling with Gill Fitzgerald 
Friday 7 February   10.00am - Puddleducks  
Sunday 9 February  9.00am - Service of Holy Communion, led by Rev. Shirlyn Toppin 
  10.30am - Worship Service - Own Arrangement  
 
Flowers - this week the flowers have been arranged by Lois Nicholls. If you know of anyone who  
might benefit from our flowers, please inform either Lois or a steward. This may be due to  
illness, bereavement, or maybe having something to celebrate.     Mary  
 
 
From the Communications Team 
 
In accordance with good data protection policy, the passwords throughout our IT system changed on 
31 January. 
 
1. Members Only Area - the password used to access the church directory and other protected documents 

on our website changed around midnight on 31 January. The username is members@rwbmc.co.uk (not 
your personal email address). Please contact us at website@rwbmc.co.uk and we will provide details of 
the new password, preferably by text message. Alternatively, see Stephen or Mary at church.  

 
2. If you use an RWBMC email address, as an office holder or contact person, this password change will 

only affect those who access the accounts directly; most users will not be affected. The new password was 
sent by text message to those affected on 31 January or you can email us at website@rwbmc.co.uk  

 
3. The wi-fi password which is used within the church office also changed on or around 31 January. You 

will be notified by text message or you can email us. Please note that the church wi-fi must only be 
accessed by authorised users.  

 
Our website at www.rwbmc.co.uk is a comprehensive source of information about our church and is constantly  
updated. It includes our Church Diary and our Weekly Notices (see WHAT’S ON).   
 
Our Facebook page is at www.facebook.com/royalwoottonbassettmethodist         
  
Peter and Stephen on behalf of the Communications Team  
 
 
Saturday 8 February at 4pm - ‘All Together Choirs’ - a concert at Sacred Heart Church in RWB, in  
aid of World Cancer Day. Featuring choirs from our town. Free entry, with donations on the day.     Pam 
 
 
I would like to let people know that I no longer have my landline phone number. I still have my mobile number  
which you can ring me on. If anyone feels they would like my mobile number, please feel free to ask me for it.                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                             Margaret 
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